
McGuffey students will be selling Anderson’s Candies for Easter.  The sale will 

run from February 12th to March 1st.  Candy will be delivered to the school on 

March 20th, about a week before Spring Break.  The brochure with more 

information will be sent home by February 12th.  We hope that all of our students 

are able to participate in this fundraiser for our school.  All funds raised during 

this fundraiser will be used for student activities and incentives.  If you have 

questions about the fundraiser, you should contact 

Mr. Crockett, our Dean of Students, at 330-675-6980, ext. 5160. 


